
Dear Parents,          2022-2023 

 

In order to maintain compliance with the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture, Union Christian Academy is required to maintain an 

Integrated Pest Management Plan (IMP). As a part of this plan we must 

keep a log of any student that has a hypersensitivity to any pesticide. If 

your child has a hypersensitivity to any pesticide, herbicide, or any 

other chemical please fill out the form below, list any SPECIFIC 

pesticides, herbicides or chemicals and return to the school.  

 

Kay Hicks 

Administrator 

Child’s name: _______________________________________________ 

Is hypersensitive to: _________________________________________ 


